
Green Crafts 

 

 
A new after-school club came into 
being at the beginning of December. It 
consists of pupils and teachers who 
have an interest in making 
‘green-friendly’ crafts with the added 
agenda of trying to raise some money 
for deserving charities when possible.  
 
The club made sock-snowmen during December and 
sold them at the Winter Fair. Along with the sale of our 
homegrown herb bouquets, they raised the sum of 
€58.20 for the Society of St. Vincent de Paul. Thank you 
to all pupils and parents involved in making, selling and 
supporting this activity and cause.  
 



 

 
 

 

 

 
Our school have joined ReCreate; a centre which sources 
unwanted materials from businesses (saving them from 
the bins and in this way helping the environment) and 
supplies these materials in their warehouse for reuse by 
schools and other organisations. The ReCreate 
warehouse is filled with all types of fantastic arts 
materials such as paper, wool, plastics, fabric, tubing, 
foam and many other unusual items which can be ​used 
for an endless number of creative projects.  
 


